
We will be using old junk which you will 

up cycle to transform  into amazing 

planters. This will reduce waste and save 

lots of money too. Please can you bring 

in any used plastic bottles that you want 

to turn into a funky plant pot. Please 

bring in as many of the following as  

possible. Thank you! 

Mr Clifford 

Dear Children, 

Now that Spring is finally here it is time 

to start transforming the balconies out-

side your classrooms with an amazing 

range of flowers.  You will be creating 

your own paradise of colours and scents 

right outside your classrooms! We will 

also be working with artists to create 

your very own outdoor mobiles and 

wind chimes. 

Tin cans (washed with no sharp edges) plastic yoghurt pots. Plastic water 

bottles of all sizes. Old wire coat hangers. Old clothes pegs. Any other junk 

that could be used as an outdoor hanging mobile. Old tin cans Thank you! 


